Friends of St. Patrick's Association
St Patrick's Primary School

22, Racecourse Road

Derry

BT48 7RD

13 June 2022
Dear Parents and Friends
SUMMER FAIR - Tuesday 21°* June 2022 from 4 - 6pm

We are delighted to announce the return of our summer fair on Tuesday 21°"
June from 4 - 6pm.

This year the children will gain entry by buying a wristband at the school office
costing £5 each. The wristbands can also be purchased at the school gate on
the afternoon of the summer fair. The adults accompanying the children will go
free. Children must be accompanied by an adult.

This year the activities include;

o Bouncy castle

e Obstacle course
e Slide

e Mini golf

o Laser tag

e 16 seat carousel
e Pirate ship

e Teacupride

e Chair O' Planes
e Bumper Carz

We would also ask for donations for both our tea stall and lucky dip stall. Ttems
for the lucky dip stall can include new toys, cosmetics, alcoholic beverages,
minerals etc.. or if you wish to donate to the tea stall items can include tea,
coffee, tray bakes, biscuits, home bakes etc. Please send your donations via the
school office.

Due to the short time scale we need to get your donations into school as soon as
possible.

Looking forward to a successful summer fair.

PP

Yours sincerely

_G

Eamonn Devlin
Principal




